*TWIN CITY:

Notice of a Public Hearing by the City Commission of the City of Twin City

The City of Twin City will hold a public hearing for the consideration of amendments to the Twin City
Zoning Ordinance. Amendments to the ordinance are City initiated and specifically involve the creation
of a special use permit and associated permitting process, standards of approval of special use permits and
providing regulations for residential and non-residential solar energy systems, and solar energy facilities.

The public hearing will be held at 6:00PM on Tuesday, November 3, 2020 in the City Commission
Chambers in the Twin City Police Department. All citizens and interested parties are encouraged to
attend.

For questions or special arrangements, please call Twin City Clerk Eugenia A. Ducker at 478-763-2695




